
Dates for the 
diary 
 

24.11.23 - Girls and 
boys football final (Y6) 

 

25.11.23 Church 
Christmas Fare, at 
Tankersley hub. We 
have a stall!   

 

29.11.23 Y6 trip 

 

29.11.23 Foundation 
trip 

 

4.12.23 

Christmas Fare at 
school.  

 

5.12.23 

Panto trip Y4,5 and 6 

 

7.12.23 

Panto trip Y1,2 and 3 

Christmas Jumper 
day. (just giving) 

 

Tankersley St 
Peter’s 
Head Teacher Newsletter 
24.11.23  
Dear Families 

 

We have had 
another really busy 
week; the Shining 
Stars had a lovely 
time with their 
parents yesterday at 
their Diwali 
workshop. We 
enjoyed walking to 
school on Tuesday, 
and we didn’t get 

too wet! 

 

We were also successful with our Y3/Y4 cross country team, 
last Friday, who came first and brought us back another 
trophy for the trophy cabinet.  

I would like to thank TANKERSLEY HUB for donating some 
brilliant new team kits for our children.  They donated 18 new 
sports shirts, which our Y6 team have gone out wearing 
today.  All the profits that they make are used to benefit the 
community, so please do come along and support them.  
Some Y6 children and I will be at the Hub tomorrow, selling 
lovely bracelets and necklaces (made by some fabulous Y6 
children), reindeer hot chocolates, we have a chocolate raffle 
and guess how many sprouts are in Santa’s bag.  We hope to 
be really busy, so that we can buy a new sign for the 
playground.  



8.12.23 

Panto trip Reception 

 

13th Christmas dinner 
day.  

Nursery Nativity 
(9:30) 

 

14th KS1 Nativity 
(9:30) 

 

15th KS1 Nativity 

(2:30)  

 

19th FS2 Nativity 
(2:30) 

 

20th Church (KS1 and 
KS2) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We are currently looking into our late pick-up policy, as we 
are finding that we are having persistent late pickups, which is 
affecting our staffing costs.  

From Jan 8th, 2024 – we will be introducing the following 
charges for late pick up from afterschool CLUBS: 

From Charge PER CHILD 
4:35pm – 4:45pm £3 
4:45pm -4:55pm £6 
After 4.55pm £10 

 

For our Christmas fare, we are asking for tombola donations 
in a certain colour.  Here are the class colours; 

F1 – Nursery Red 
FS2 – Reception Yellow 
Y1 Pink 
Y2 Green 
Y3 Orange 
Y4 Blue 
Y5 Black 
Y6 White 

 

Would I also be able to ask for any volunteers to help with our 
Christmas fare, we are looking for parents to run a few stalls 
for us if possible.  If you can spare a few hours to help, we 
would very much appreciate it. Please do get in contact with 
me through the website, contact us.  



If anyone is in need of uniform, please do get in contact as we 
have vintage clothing, which has all been washed and 
donated, which we sell for 50p an item.  

ATTENDANCE 

The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

96.3% 64 42sessions 22 sessions 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs. Harrison 



 


